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Executive Board meeting 7 September 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fourteenth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed a note on what constitutes a PIF crime, whose aim is to serve as a starting 
point for the discussions with the EPPO on operational aspects of a future working arrangement.  

The Executive Board took note of the the legal and procedural aspects related to the conclusion of a 
working arrangement between Eurojust and Frontex, and the proposal to re-start negotiations with 
Frontex for the conclusion of a working arrangement. The Executive Board agreed to include the item in 
the agenda of the College meeting of 15 September. 

The Executive Board exchanged views on a proposed amendment to the Seat Agreement in relation to 
social security and requested the Administrative Director to provide a few clarifications, particularly in 
relation to the Executive Board’s competence to deal with the matter. 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the EuroMed Justice Program. The Executive Board 
agreed to include the item for information in the agenda of the College meeting of 15 September.   

The Executive Board agreed to collect experiences of dealing with operational work gained during the 
COVID-19 situation with a view to analyse them, draw lessons learnt and adapt working methods if 
needed. The Executive Board agreed to include the item in the agenda of the College meeting of 15 
September.   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


